
  
 

 

 
DATE: 
 

4/12/2024  

TO: 
 

Paul Modi, S.M. Engineers 
 

 

FROM: 
 

Laurent Fournier, Michigan Department 
of Transportation 

 

SUBJECT: 
 

M-36 at Hamburg Rd, Hamburg twp 
 

 

 
 
MDOT has reviewed the March 15th, 2024, version of the traffic impact study for the Hamburg 
Village Townhomes and Service Station located at 7620 & 10303 Hamburg Road. MDOT does 
not have any objections to the update of the M-36 @ Hamburg Rd Intersection to a 4 way Stop 
control plus channelizing Island (for the WB to NB movement).  
 
Please attach the final version of the TIS and this memo in the permit application documents.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Laurent Fournier 
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Approved


